
WESTMINSTER CITY COUNCIL 
 
STATEMENT OF DECISION 
  
SUBJECT:   CONTINENTAL LANDSCAPE CONTRACT EXTENSION APRIL 

2023 
 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Cabinet Member for City Management and Air Quality 
has made the following executive decision on the above mentioned subject for the 
reasons set out below. 
 
 
Summary of Decision 

The Cabinet Member for City Management and Air Quality has approved the 3-year 
extension from 1 April 2023 to 31 March 2026 under the terms outlined in the report.  

  

Reason for Decision 

It is of key strategic importance to the Council to have operational and accessible 
parks, opens spaces and cemeteries that provide benefits to Westminster’s residents 
and a Fairer Environment.  
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